
                                       

Our Topic this term is:  

Do you want to be my 

friend? 

We are reading … 

Lost and Found 

There is no Dragon in this 

story  

The Selfish Crocodile                                                 

                                  

                     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back! 

We hope you all had a lovely summer break. It is lovely to see all the 

children back and great to see them all settling into their new class well.  

Marvellous Me 

 

Marvellous Me is a great app that allows us to share photos and send 

messages about your child’s learning. Please ensure that you are signed 

up. If your child is new to school and you need help setting the app up, 

please do not hesitate to ask for help.  

                 

Hanna’s Class Newsletter – Autumn 
Term 1 2019 

We will be starting P.E next week. We will have a Sports Coach, Steve, working with us on a Monday morning. 
We are looking forward to working on our movement skills! Please send your child in with a P.E kit. Thank you! 

 
We will be accessing sensory and soft play at Pennyman starting next week. This will be an excellent 

opportunity for the children to engage in sensory play and use switch operated equipment. We will attend this 
session every other Tuesday afternoon.

Please could you send a reusable water/drink bottle in with your child every morning and we will return it in 
their bags at the end of the day. This would be very helpful! Thank you! 

 

Our First Week! 

We’ve had such a great first week! The children 

love their new classroom.  They enjoy playing in 

the home area together and love pretending to 

have a tea party. They also enjoy playing in the 

sand and building in the tuff tray! We will begin 

music sessions next week with Chris on Wednesday 

afternoons. We are looking forward to playing 

musical instruments and singing.  

 

                                 

 
                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Curriculum and new classroom: 
We have lots of exciting things planned this term 

and will be doing lots of circle time and friendship 

activities linked to our topic ‘Do you want to be my 

friend?’ As part of this, we will be looking at what 

makes a good friend and learn all about how to care 

for our friends. 

 
Our new classroom is lovely! Thank you to all involved 

in the building work! 
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https://marvellousme.com/
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